
MMMMM……CHOCOLATE! 

JUST A REMINDER THAT PURDYS ORDERS ARE 
DUE ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 27TH  

 
Place your order for family, friends and even corporate gift giving! 

The Montessori classes at Latimer Road are fundraising for their classrooms.  Teachers in the 

Montessori classes require training and educational materials which are not all provided by 

the district.  This fundraising campaign will help to raise money to purchase these much-

needed materials. 

25% of sales will go back to the Montessori classes! 

There are 2 easy ways to place your order: 

1. Fill in the order sheet provided in the Purdy’s catalogue with your name, child’s name,

division number, email and phone number.  Return it to the office at Latimer Road with

your cheque payable to Surrey Montessori Society.  **Please do not send cash.**

2. Online at www.purdysgpp.com.  Existing customers can sign in to their account, or new

customers can quickly register for a new account.  Our group # is 38604 for ordering.

Please include your child’s name and division number when placing your order.

Order Pick-Up Date:  Monday, December 10th at Latimer Road 

If you have any questions, please contact Tianna via email at tdelair1@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your support! 
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